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PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES OF  
THE VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, MCHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, IL 

HELD AT VILLAGE HALL, ALGONQUIN, IL ON  
OCTOBER 1, 2002 

________________________________________________________ 
 

REGARDING PROPOSED ANNEXATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE 
VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, THE EINEKE PROPERTY L.L.C. AND GRAND 

POINTE HOME, INC. FOR PROPERTY COMMONLY REFERRED TO AS THE 
GRAND RESERVE PROPERTY 

 
CALL TO ORDER: President Salvatore Spella called the Hearing to order at 
7:45 P.M. 
 
ROLL CALL:  Present; Trustees Jim Steigert, Barbara Read, John Schmitt, 
Constance Donner, and Linda Wolski.  Absent; Trustee Smith.   
 
A quorum was established. 
 
Staff in attendance; William Ganek, Jeff Mihelich, Attorney H. David Rogers.  
 
PUBLICATION:  Attorney Rogers stated that the petitioner had complied with the 
notice requirements and all was in order. 
  
DISCUSSION:  Community Development Director, Jeff Mihelich, said the 
property is located south and west of the Algonquin Public Library, will be 
consisting of 44 single, 18 duplex, and 76 manor homes in addition to 80 acres of 
open space.  The open space would be in conjunction with the planned large 
community park for the west side.   
 
Mr. Ganek stated, the name for the new Park would be Ted Spella Park in honor 
of our current Village President who has worked long and hard to create this park 
concept.  All officials present thought it was a great idea to name the park in Mr. 
Spella's honor. 
 
(CLERK'S NOTE: TRUSTEE SMITH WAS SEATED AT 7:49 P. M.) 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  President Spella adjourned the hearing at 7:51P.M.   
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
_____________________ 
Gerald Kautz 
Village Clerk 
 


